NOTICE
24.05.2018

Dear Colleagues,

IQAC and Faculty Of Science of Dyal Singh College are
organizing a Faculty Development Program on, “Environment
Sustainability and Higher Education” , from 4™ June 2018 to 11t
June 2018. You are invited to attend the Inaugural Session of the
Program on 4" June 2018 from 9.30am to 11.30am.
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